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Development Permit (DP2021-3975) Summary 
 
A development permit application (DP2021-3975) was submitted by FAAS Architecture on 2021 June 01. 
The development permit application is for a multi-residential stacked-townhouse development with a total 
of 50 units. 
 
The following renderings (Figures 1, 2, 3 and 4) from the development permit application provide an 
overview of the proposal and are included for information purposes only. Administration’s review of the 
development permit application will determine the ultimate site and building layout, building design, 
parking, landscaping and site access. No decision will be made on the development permit application 
until Council has made a decision on this land use amendment application. 
 
Figure 1: Rendering of Proposed Development (perspective view looking southeast, from George P. 
Vanier School)  
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Figure 2: Landscaping Plan 
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Figure 3: Site Plan 
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Figure 4: Stacked Unit Layout 
 

 
 

 


